
DuPage Water Commission 
MEMORANDUM 

 
 
 

TO:  All Employees 

FROM:  John F. Spatz 
   General Manager 

DATE:   December 13, 2019 

SUBJECT:  7th Annual Holiday Season Gift Giving Program 
I want to thank everyone again for their participation in the Holiday Season Gift 
Giving Program. A special thanks to the employees that helped with 
coordinating, shopping and volunteering to help sort gifts at The Humanitarian 
Service Project (HSP).  
 
Below are pictures of some DWC staff delivering and sorting the gifts 
purchased by staff and Commissioners to HSP. Staff also assisted sorting gifts 
donated by others during two volunteer sessions. 

  

 

 

Edgar, Ken, Denis, and Gary assisting 
sorting and wrapping gifts in HSP’s 

warehouse. Denis, Ken, and Gary loading up 
the gifts purchased by DWC to 

be delivered to HSP.  

Gary, Edgar, and Jenessa 
sorting gifts. 

Dave, Rene, and Denis sorting gifts into 
family boxes. Dave and Rene working 

with Nancy (from HSP) to 
sort gifts into family boxes.  

Edgar, Denis, Gary, Jenessa 
and Ken handing gifts to other 
volunteers to load up a truck 
since their warehouse can’t 

house all the gifts they receive. 
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